
 
Administrative Short Notes 

 
• ATTACHED is a curriculum update from 

Ms. Jones.  The process has been difficult 
but as you can see from Nancy’s 
comments the effort is worth exerting to 
achieve our goal. 
 

• We continue to update and respond to 
needed changes in our dress code.   
ATTACHED is information from Nancy 
sharing our process to make refinements. 
 

• Exit Level TAKS results are 
ATTACHED to reveal the results of our 
students who want to graduate in May. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• The calendar process is always a 

challenge.  However, HB1 mandates that 
students cannot start school before the 4th 
Monday in August. ATTACHED is the 
calendar preferred by the majority of those 
voting. 

 
• We recently had a food service audit 

conducted by the Texas Department of 
Agriculture.  Overall this was a positive 
audit.  We had one area that we needed to 
address.  ATTACHED is information 
regarding the food service audit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming Board Meeting Dates:   
 

January 9, 2007 -- Special 
January 16, 2007 -- Regular 
February 20, 2007 -- Regular 

March 20, 2007 -- Regular 
 
 
 
 

Merry Christmas 
And 

Happy New Year! 


